
May 22, 2018 +JMJ+ 
 
 
Dear SMSA Students and Parents, 
 
Greetings to you in Christ the Lord! My name is Kollin Petrie, and I am excited to start as the 
Director of Campus Ministry for SMSA this June. I look forward to getting to know you all! 
 
I graduated from the Springs in 2007. My mom and dad are John (‘81) and Beth, and my 
siblings are Josie (‘08, married to Dustin Birschbach ‘09) and Mitchell (‘11). My wife Catherine 
has been a high school theology teacher at SMSA for the last two years, and we have been 
blessed to add a new little Ledger to the family:  Rosemary, our wonderful 9-month-old 
daughter. 
 
After graduating from Marquette University in 2011, I taught at Messmer Catholic High School in 
Milwaukee before spending the past four years as the Director of Youth Ministry at Saint 
Frances Cabrini Parish in West Bend. I’m eager to bring these experiences back home with me 
to the Ledge to help serve you. 
 
Looking ahead to the 2018-2019 school year, I would like to challenge the high school students 
to step up and take on some leadership roles within Campus Ministry. Keep an eye out for 
application materials coming in mid-to-late June. 
 
Best wishes for a strong finish to this school year. Our Lady of the Ledge, pray for us! 
 
In Christ, 
Kollin Petrie 
 
 


